
Melissa Manriquez 

Subject: FW: Charles Huckelberry Resignation 

From: "Lawrence M. Hecker" <heckyes@heckerpllc.com> 
Date: April 4, 2022 at 5:15:11 PM MST 
To: Sharon Bronson <Sharon.Bronson@pima.gov> 
Cc: Jan Lesher <Jan.Lesher@pima.gov> 
Subject: Charles Huckelberry Resignation 
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I CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. 
Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment. 

Mr. Huckelberry has authorized and directed me to send the 
following letter of resignation to you: 

Dear Chair Bronson: I hereby resign as the Pima County 
Administrator in order to concentrate 1ny full efforts on the 
recovery of my health. However, I am not resigning from Pima 
County. Pima County has a bright and prosperous future with 
many opportunities and unlimited potential for everyone. After 
I have recovered, I will be available to assist the County 
Administrator's office and Board of Supervisors in achieving 
those opportunities and that future. 

It has been a great honor to have served as County 
Administrator. I a1n proud of the 1nany accomplish1nents of the 
Board of Supervisors, the Deputy County Ad1ninistrators in 1ny 
office, and all County e1nployees. Pima County's response to 
the Covid-19 Pandemic beca1ne the 1nodel for 1nany other 
jurisdictions nationwide. 
Thank you for the opportunity to have served the people of our 
great co1n1nunity. 
Charles H. Huckelberry 
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Lawrence M. Hecker 
Hecker & Pew, PLLC I Rockwell Building 
405 W. Franklin 
Tucson, Arizona 85701 
(T) 520 798 3803 ext. 32 I (F) 520 620 0405 
heckyes@heckerpllc.com I www.HeckerPew.com 

LAWRENCE M. HECKER, JR. 2019 

Best LaW)'ers· 
U.S. federal tax advice in the foregoing message was not intended or written to be used, and cannot be 
used by any person for the purpose of avoiding tax penalties that may be imposed with respect to the 
matters addressed. Some of that advice may have been written to support the promotion or marketing of 
the transactions or matters addressed within the meaning of IRS Circular 230, in which case, be advised 
that the advice was written to support the promotion or marketing of the transaction(s) or matter(s) 
addressed, and you should seek advice based on your particular circumstances from an independent tax 
advisor. 

Any documents attached to and the message inserted in this email transmission may contain confidential 
or privileged information. The information is intended to be for the use of the individual or entity named on 
this email. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use 
of the contents of this transmitted information is prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, 
please notify us by email immediately so that we can arrange for the retrieval of the original documents at 
no cost to you. 
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